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Request: 
 
How many questions have been received and answered by the council at the last three open 
council meetings in the municipal year, where  half an hour was  allocated before the meeting to 
allow the public to pose their own questions please ? The last meeting being 18 Jan18 
 
If no questions were answered what was done with the time? 
 
 
Response 
 
A total of 9 questions from members of the public have been answered at the three Council 
meetings during 2017-18 that were designated for public questions (2 questions at the 20 July 
2017 meeting; 6 questions at the 23 November 2017 meeting; and 1 question at the 18 January 
2018 meeting). 
 
The Council’s Constitution allows up to 30 minutes to respond to public questions at those 
meetings, so if the questions are dealt with before the 30 minutes is up, the Council moves straight 
onto the next business.  


